
Registration is required: http://edqcrs2015.eventbrite.com
For questions, please email: pedsresearch@ucsd.edu

Call For Abstracts

4:00 PM to 8:00 PM
Acute Care Pavilion Basement Conference Room
Rady Children’s Hospital

Thursday, November 5, 2015

2015 Ed Quigley Clinical 
Research Symposium
Rady Children’s Hospital-San Diego



Please join Rady Children’s Hospital-San Diego for the second annual Ed Quigley Clinical Research Symposium on 
Thursday, November 5, 2015, from 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm at Rady Children’s. This symposium is for physicians, nurses, 
research scientists, research assistants, and others who conduct or are interested in conducting pediatric clinical 
research and will highlight the excellent and innovative clinical research at Rady Children’s. 

The symposium includes a keynote address by Stephen Scherer, PhD, DSc, FRSC, Director of the Center for Applied 
Genomics at The Hospital for Sick Children, an oral presentation of a featured abstract, and a poster session. The poster 
session will feature pediatric clinical research conducted at Rady Children’s and the University of California, San Diego 
(UCSD). Prizes will be awarded for the best abstract submission and for a Rady Children’s staff member who is a key 
contributor to clinical research at Rady Children’s. This symposium is made possible through the generous support of 
the Rady Pediatric Genomics and Systems Medicine Institute at Rady Children’s. 

Planning Committee Members:

Stephen Bickler, MD
John Bradley, MD
Ruth Bush, PhD, MPH
Christina Chambers, PhD, MPH
George Chiang, MD
Peter Chiraseveenuprapund, MD
Elizabeth Eddy, MPH
Timothy Fairbanks, MD
Christine Farnsworth, MS
John Kanegaye, MD
Christine Moran
Jeffrey Neul, MD, PhD
Joan Pancheri, RN
Adriana Tremoulet, MD

Event Schedule for November 5, 2015

Time Scheduled 
10:00 am – 1:00 pm  Poster Set-Up 
4:00 pm                Poster Viewing 
5:00 pm                Welcoming Remarks, Donald B. Kearns, MD, MMM, President, Rady Children’s Hospital-San Diego
5:10 pm                Keynote Address, Stephen Scherer, PhD, DSc, FRSC, Director, Center for Applied Genomics, The 

Hospital for Sick Children, Toronto, Canada
5:40 pm                Ed Quigley Clinical Research Award, Gabriel G. Haddad, MD, Physician-in-Chief & Chief Scientific 

Officer, Rady Children’s Hospital-San Diego, Chairman of Pediatrics, UC San Diego   
5:50 pm                Presentation of Outstanding Abstract Award & Honorable Mentions, Gabriel G. Haddad, MD 
6:00 pm                Research Presentation from Outstanding Abstract Recipient 
6:25 pm                Poster Viewing & Food from Eat At Recess (http://eatatrecess.com/) 
8:00 pm                End of Event & Poster Dismantling 



Abstract Submission

Eligibility: All Rady Children’s, UCSD employees and affiliates who conduct pediatric clinical research are eligible to 
submit an abstract.  Abstracts describing original, pediatric clinical research may be submitted. By submitting your 
abstract, you agree to present the abstract if it is selected for a poster presentation.

Abstract Submission Format

Abstracts should be typed in Arial 11 font and must be limited to 400 words or less. The abstract should be submitted via
email to pedsresearch@ucsd.edu and should include the following:

Authors’ Names, Credentials, Affiliations; and Corresponding Author’s email
Title
Background
Objectives
Methods
Results
Conclusion

Selection and Notification

An abstract selection committee will meet during the first week of October. Notification of abstract acceptance will be 
sent via email, on or around, October 9, 2015. If the study has more than one author, the contact person is asked to 
share the information with the other author(s). 

Call for Ed Quigley Clinical Research Award Nominations

Rady Children’s is seeking nominations for the Ed Quigley Clinical Research Award. An award recipient will be honored 
at the symposium. A $1,000 prize will be presented to an individual Rady Children’s staff member for their outstanding 
contribution to clinical research. Registered nurses and other hospital staff members (non-MD, non-PhD) who have 
facilitated, advocated for, and aided clinical research at Rady Children’s qualify for this award. Nominations should 
include a synopsis of the individual’s clinical research contributions, a description of the influence of those contributions 
on clinical research, and at least one additional supporting letter.  

Please include in the nomination letter the nominee’s title and contact information (work e-mail and phone number). 
Nominations should be submitted electronically by PDF attachment to pedsresearch@ucsd.edu.

Nomination deadline:  Wednesday, September 23, 2015.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:
pedsresearch@ucsd.edu or call (858) 246-1743

Abstract Submission Deadline

Abstracts must be received by 11:59 pm on Wednesday, September 23, 2015. Acknowledgment that materials arrived 
on time will be sent via email from pedsresearch@ucsd.edu.




